
Pre-K Board Report- August 2025 

 

First Day 

Wednesday, August 20th was our first day of preschool.  We had a few tears, 
but everyone pushed through and it turned out to be a great day!  We are 
looking forward to a fantastic year! 

Field Trip 

We are planning our first field trip of the year.  We are hoping to go to the 
STL Zoo in early October.  

Family Engagement 

Parents have been turning in the permission forms to start use of our online 
family engagement/learning platform, READY ROSIE! Videos will start going 
out next week. 

Screening 

I am still doing screening as parents call and request.  Currently, our 
program is full and we have started a waitlist.   

 

 
 

 

 

 

 


